
  

 

 
 
 

SCHOOL TRIPS  
 
Good news!! As from the middle of May non-residential school trips will resume!!  
  
Please be reassured that all school trips arranged will follow strict Covid guidelines as 
laid out by Wrexham Council.   
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 COVID SYMPTOMS 
 

In order to assure the safety of all of our pupils, families and staff please 
ensure that you adhere to the following Covid Guidelines – 
 
If your child displays any of the following Covid symptoms – 

• a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or 
back (you do not need to measure your temperature) 

• a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an 
hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a 
cough, it may be worse than usual) 

• a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've 
noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste 
different to normal 

please isolate immediately as a household and arrange for a Covid PCR 
Test.   
 
Please do not message your child’s class teacher asking for advice 
regarding symptoms or whether it is okay for your child to come into 
school – contact the NHS Covid Helpline on for guidance. 
 
Once a negative Covid PCR result has been received and forwarded to school 
either by SeeSaw or to the school email address mailbox@ywaun-
pri.wrexham.sch.uk  your child may return to school.  
 
The following guidance has been forwarded by Wrexham - 

 “If your child has Covid symptoms they should stay at home and book a PCR 
test. They should not go into school regardless of whether they have 
tested as negative on a Lateral Flow Test.” 

Thank you all for your co-operation in this matter.  
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DRAGONBAGS FUNDRAISER  
 
A big thank you to all of you who have already donated your outgrown / unwanted items 
to our Dragon Bags Recycling Scheme.  We have already collected over 60 KG worth 
of donations.  Please support us and help raise much needed funds for our school by 
bagging up your items securely and popping them into the recycling bin situated in the 
Chapel Lane Car Park.  Diolch pawb!!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

 
HALF TERM 

Friday 28th May – School closes for Half Term 
 

Tuesday 8th June – School re-opens for pupils 
 
 

TRAINING DAY 2 – POSTPONED IN SEPTEMBER 
Monday 7th June – School closed for Staff Training 

 
 

CURRICULUM TRAINING DAY 
Friday 25th June – School closed for Staff Training 

 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
Friday 16th July – School closes for Summer Holidays 

 
 
 
 


